
4,000 Classic Images

Thank you for purchasing 4,000 Classic Images.

------------------------------------
Installation

This is simple, there is nothing to install. 

You can copy images to your hard drive for faster access but even this 
isn't necessary. Please refer to your operating system's user guide for 
instructions on copying images from one volume to another.

------------------------------------
Compatibility

This entire CD contains graphic files that can be imported into most 
popular word processing, graphic, and page layout applications. How that
is accomplished is determined by which application you use. Most 
applications have an Insert, Import, Place, or Open command that allows 
you to import a graphic image into a document. Please see your 
application's user manual for detailed instructions.

------------------------------------
File Formats

The images on this CD are available in three popular graphic formats 
TIF, GIF, and PCX.

------------------------------------
Using with Other Machines

These images have been optimized for use under the Macintosh¨ and 
Windows¨ operating systems. They will also work with DOS, Unix, Apple 
II, Amiga, and any other computers that can read an ISO 9660 CD-ROM, and
has an application that can read the file formats listed above.

------------------------------------
Networks

This CD has been designed for use on single-user machines and may not 
operate correctly across networks. If you experience any problems with 
corrupted files when accessed across a network, move the CD drive to a 
single machine and try again.

------------------------------------
Modifying the images

It is possible to modify the images on this CD by using a graphics 
application like PhotoShop¨, CorelDraw¨, DeskPaint¨, or any others that 
can read the file formats. Using your favorite graphics application you 
can colorize, resize, distort, crop, or combine images to create your 
own unique image. Please see your applicationÕs user guide for detailed 
instructions.

------------------------------------
Technical Support



Technical support for all Zedcor products is available using many 
methods including online services, fax, voice, and the mail. 

Online services:

We have a forum on America Online (keyword: ZEDCOR) for questions and 
can be reached with e-mail at the following addresses:

   America Online: Zedcor TS 
   Internet: ZedcorTS@aol.com

Fax:

Faxes are responded to as quickly as possible, usually within a day.

   Fax: 520.881.1841

Phone:

Technicians are available 9AM to 5PM Mountain Standard Time, Monday 
through Friday (excluding national holidays). Late mornings and late 
afternoons are usually our quietest time with early mornings and noon 
the busiest. If you can't get through, please try again during the 
slower time periods.

If you call after hours, our answering system contains answers to 
frequently asked questions. Listen to the options and choose the one 
that matches your problem. If none of the options can answer your 
question, please call the next day during normal business hours.

   Voice: 520.881.2310

Mail:

Or, you can write us at:

   Zedcor Technical Support 
   3420 N. Dodge Blvd., Suite F   
   Tucson, AZ 85716


